
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

REQUEST FOR QUOTE 
ADDENDUM NUMBER TWO (2) 

DATE: 3/17/2025 
 

PROJECT: Air Cargo Building 2 -Power Supply 
  Birmingham-Shuttleworth International Airport 
  Birmingham, Alabama 
 
From:  Birmingham Airport Authority (BAA) 
  5900 Messer Airport Highway 
  Birmingham, Alabama 35212 
 
To:   All Participants 
 
 
General:  
 
This addendum will form a part of the and modifies the original Request for Quote (RFQ) 
document.  The following changes take precedence over items in the RFQ.  Portion of 
the RFQ not changed by this Addendum remain in effect.  Recipients of the Addendum 
are advised to provide this Addendum to anyone to whom they further distribute 
without the BAA’s knowledge. 
 
Participants in this RFQ are required to acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in their 
proposal.  Failure to do so may subject Proposer for disqualification. 
 
 
ADDITIONAL INFORMATION/CLARIFICATIONS/ATTCHMENTS DESCRIBED BELOW: 
 
 
 
 



1. We will be holding a second site visit at 10:00AM on March 27th and will be meeting at 1910 
50th Street North Birmingham, AL 35212. Please RSVP with Jordan Howard via email 
jhoward@flybhm.com by 2:00PM March 26th. 
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